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FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS ABOUT A NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

(PROPERTY OWNERS WITHIN 500 FEET OF SUBJECT PARCEL)

(500’ PROXIMITY BOUNDARY OUTLINED IN GREEN LINE ON ENCLOSED MAP)


Why did I get this notification from the City of Cape Coral?

A request for Public Hearing has been submitted on a property (parcel or parcels outlined in bold black line) within 500 feet of your property. This notice is to let you know about the proposed request.

Is my property being affected?
If your property is part of the “subject parcel” (see enclosed map) your property will be affected; otherwise, it will not.

How close would the subject property be to my property?
If you have received this notification, your property is within 500 feet of the subject property.  You can find your property on the map to see how close your property is to the “subject parcel”.

What is being requested for the subject parcel?

The Notice of Public Hearing contains the title of the proposed Ordinance or Resolution, the title contains the proposed request.

If the request is approved, will it change my property value?

Many factors affect the value of a given property, The City cannot tell you the impact of this proposed application regarding your property value.

Who is submitting this request?

The name of the applicant submitting this request is listed in the 2nd paragraph of the enclosed Notice of Public Hearing.

How can I let the City know my support or objection to the proposed request?

You can attend the public hearings or send written comments to: Planning and Growth Management Division, P O Box 150027, Cape Coral, FL 33915-0027.  Public Hearings are held at City Hall, 1015 Cultural Park Blvd. Cape Coral, FL 33990.

How can I get further information about this request?

Call the Planning Division of the City of Cape Coral at (239) 574-0597.
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